Dear Instructor:

This letter is to inform you of our fast growing library of resources housed in Razran 316, the shared offices of Writing Across the Curriculum and the Center for Teaching and Learning.  Please stop by and check out our collection of books and manuals about reading, writing, teaching and learning in and across the disciplines. 
We plan to keep this WAC library growing, and we hope faculty will take advantage of the resources in it. The books we’ve been collecting include general writing guides, publications in the growing field of the scholarship of teaching and learning, and specialized materials on writing within particular disciplines (including, for example, art history, psychology, chemistry, and sociology). 

With this in mind, we would like to solicit your knowledge and help. Please send me the author and title of any books you think faculty, staff, and Writing Fellows might benefit from, including books about teaching, reading and writing in your discipline, or about  learning or higher education more broadly.   

We appreciate your contribution,
Jason Tougaw[image: image1.emf]
Director, Writing Across the Curriculum

316 Razran Hall

Queens College / CUNY

65-30 Kissena Blvd

Flushing, NY 11367

718-997-4873
